

DRAMATIC SHIFT IN THE COMMERCIAL PROPERTY MARKET

The Commercial property market has changed dramatically in the first two months of 2021. Confidence has returned, prices are improving and vacancy rates falling.

The change has been so profound, we now have a shortage of stock, especially to sell. Both vacant space and leased investments are in demand.

So, if you have a commercial property you want to sell, lease or you want professionally managed, we would love to hear from you.

Peter Tewksbury Managing Director

M: 0412 723 448 **P:** 3870 2555

E: peter@tewksburycommercial.com.au